
 

 

 
 

February, 2016 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Happy Year of the Monkey to you and your family! 

 

For years I’ve pushed the City to make Lunar New Year a school holiday citywide. And great news -- 

because of our push, it is! 

 

This sends a strong and meaningful message that as the city changes, the school calendar must change 

with it. Most importantly, it means that families who celebrate Lunar New Year will no longer be forced 

to choose between class and such an important cultural holiday. 

 

I hope you and your family enjoy the holiday! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Daniel Squadron 

State Senator 

26th Senate District 

 
 

親愛的社區好友； 

 

首先祝賀華人好友闔府安康、新春大吉、萭事如意。猴年行好運！ 

 

自我任職以來一直支持爭取農曆新年為學校假期。由於華人好友、社區人仕多年來的堅持；努力爭取。今年農曆

新年正式例入公校假期。隨著社區結構的變化，我們的步伐亦隨著跟進。農曆新年成為學曆表假期便是一個同歩

并進的例子。 

 

在猴年的大年初一，讓我們歡歡喜喜地與子女們一起共渡這愉快的節日！並祝小朋友學業進步！愉快成長！ 

 
 

友好的， 
 

 

 

 

 

參議員史葛靜敬賀 
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